
 

Memorandum  

 

To: Mayor and Town Council 

From: Ryan Spitzer 

Date: 4/8/2022 
 

Re:      PARTF Grant – JHP Greenway 

 

 

 

Overview: 

 

Parks and Recreation is applying for a PARTF Grant to help with construction of the greenway 

form Jack Hughes Park to the McCullough neighborhood. This project was part of the PARC 

Masterplan as well as the Mobility Plan. The project ranked as the highest project on the 

mobility plan for near term construction because it will cause the least interference with traffic 

flow during construction and provides a large benefit to increasing the effectiveness of the 

town’s mobility network. 

 

The McCullough HOA has already voted to approve and to support the project. Pulte is 

providing money for the greenway connection also. 

 

As part of the grant application, Town Council needs to formally approve of the plan and vote to 

apply for the PARTF Grant for use of grant monies on the project. 

 

 

Attachments: 

 

Greenway Path 

 

 

.  

 


